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From: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal <howard.brown@noaa.gov>


Sent: Friday, April 19, 2019 2:35 PM


To: Nelson, Benjamin


Cc: Barbara Byrne; Cathy Marcinkevage; Garwin Yip


Subject: Re: ROC BA on website


Hi Ben,


The website does not show an April update, so it's difficult to see what has been updated. Could you send us


the word version of the updated BA with track changes and a clean version so that we can compare to the last


version that we received?


Thank you!


Howard


On Fri, Apr 19, 2019 at 2:26 PM Nelson, Benjamin <bcnelson@usbr.gov> wrote:


Hi Howard,


The ROC BA chapters and Appendix E were updated on the website. We're still working on getting an


updated version of Appx C on the site.


https://www.usbr.gov/mp/bdo/lto.html


Thanks,


Ben


--
Ben Nelson


Natural Resources Specialist


Bureau of Reclamation, Bay-Delta Office


801 I St, Suite 140, Sacramento, CA 95814


office - 916-414-2424


cell - 916-539-9510


--
Howard L. Brown


Policy Advisor

NOAA Fisheries, West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


(916) 930-3608

Howard.Brown@noaa.gov


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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